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Two Suffer Fatal Injuries in Collision

Pasadena, CA. — On Monday, September 2, 2019, at about 10:53 pm, Police and Fire Department
personnel responded to the 500 block of N. Orange Grove Boulevard regarding a report of a traffic
collision with injuries.

Upon arrival, first responders found that a black, 2016 Toyota Corolla collided with a metal pole
on the east side of Orange Grove Boulevard between Rosemont Avenue and Pasadena Avenue.
The vehicle sustained major damage as a result of the collision. At the time of the collision, the
vehicle was occupied by four male adults. Two of the men were transported to a local hospital
and were admitted in stable condition. The remaining two men were pronounced deceased at the
scene. No other vehicles were involved in the collision.

The collision is being investigated by the Police Department’s Major Accident Investigation Team.
The cause of the collision is yet to be determined, as the investigation is ongoing. The identities
of the individuals deceased as a result of the collision are being withheld pending confirmation
and family notifications by the Los Angeles County Coroner’s Office.

Anyone with information about this case is encouraged to call Traffic Section Sergeant Dennis
Beene at (626)744-4343, or you may report information anonymously by calling "Crime Stoppers"
by dialing (800) 222-TIPS (8477), using your smartphone by downloading the “P3 Tips” Mobile
APP on Google play or the Apple App Store or by using the website http://lacrimestoppers.org.
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